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Sent: 10 March 2025 14:21

To: Leela Muthoora

Cc: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

Subject: CM: RE: 2024/5295/P - 35 Elsworthy Road

Categories: Validation

Record Number: PLD/25/20441

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Dear Leela

35 Elsworthy Road

Thank you for this good news!   I’m delighted there will be privet boundary hedging once more and withdraw my

objection.

Francoise Findlay

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk <bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk> 

Sent: 10 March 2025 13:58

                                                     

                                           

Subject: Fwd: 2024/5295/P - 35 Elsworthy Road

-------- Original Message --------

Subject:2024/5295/P - 35 Elsworthy Road

Date:2025-03-10 11:58

From:Leela Muthoora <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk>

To:"bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk" <bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk>

Good morning, 
 
Thank you for your comments on this application for alterations to the front boundary. The
applicant has revised the proposal to address the concerns raised and amended to privet.
 
Would you mind confirming whether this satisfies your concerns and if you agree to withdraw your
objection? 
 
Kind regards
 

                                                                                         


